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Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back to online learning! Highlights of the week have included four live assemblies and 120 live lessons . 

We would like to extend a warm thank you to each and every stakeholder, who this week have shown exceptional 

resilience, determination and energy. This resulted in over 90% of the school community coming together live 

online this week. I recognise for some this has meant one’s sanity has been sacrificed or patience tested! We hope 

that by the children coming together daily, forging good home learning routines and maintaining regular contact 

we can ensure they continue to maintain the excellent progress they have made this term, progress forward their 

academic achievement and feel connected to their peers. If you are struggling, feel frustrated or need support or 

advice please do not hesitate to make contact with us through the admin email or class emails. Staff are always 

here to listen and help. 

We wish you a relaxing weekend and look forward to “seeing” everyone next week. 

Take Care 

Mrs Goodwin & The Fair Field Team 
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Keep In Touch 

Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 

Tel: 01923 856 341 
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